
From: Kyle Manahan [mailto:kyle_manahan@newcomb.cc]  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 12:02 PM 
To: Caryn Cowin <CCowin@MtSAC.edu> 
Cc: Steve Clarke <steve_clarke@newcomb.cc>; Cameron Thorne <cthorne@borregosolar.com>; 
Gary Nellesen <gnellesen@mtsac.edu>; Jennifer Kamphuis <Jennifer.Kamphuis@sce.com>; 
Matt Sullivan <matt_sullivan@newcomb.cc>; Dominic Molinari 
<Dominic_Molinari@newcomb.cc> 
Subject: Mt. SAC PPM 

 
Hi Caryn 

 
Good news! Jennifer with SCE has been able to offer us a new PPM due date of 
9/27. Let's set up a call to discuss how we can work through our negotiation 
process in order to have a signed contract submitted to CSI by that due date. 
 
Thank You 

 
Kyle Manahan 
Newcomb | Anderson | McCormick, 201 Mission St, Suite 2000, San Francisco CA 94105 
direct: 415.230.8423 / main: 415.896.0300 / fax: 415.992.4319 

 
From: Jennifer Kamphuis <Jennifer.Kamphuis@sce.com> 

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 9:11 AM 

To: Kyle Manahan 

Subject: RE: Mt. SAC PPM  
 

Good morning Kyle, 

 

If the PPM due date is extended out 60 days from the original due date, is that sufficient time to 

get a contract submitted to Powerclerk? 

 

The due date would be 9/27. 

 

Jennifer Kamphuis 

Program Manager, California Solar Initiative  

Southern California Edison 

626-302-0569 or PAX 20569 

 

From: Kyle Manahan [mailto:kyle_manahan@newcomb.cc]  

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 11:20 AM 

To: Jennifer Kamphuis 
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Cc: Dominic Molinari; Caryn Cowin; Cameron Thorne; Gary Nellesen 

Subject: RE: Mt. SAC PPM 

 

Hi Jennifer 

 

I’m reaching out to you on behalf of Mt. SAC. We are currently working with the College on 

their current solar project. The College is close to having a negotiated contract with Borrego 

Solar after a thorough procurement process. We will be uploading that contract when it is 

approved and signed. In the meantime, can the college submit a timeline of events that show 

the progress made to date on the solar project? The project is important to the College and the 

current schedule is on track to meet the final CSI construction deadline. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please give me a call or email with any questions. 

 

Thank You 

 

Kyle Manahan, P.E. 

Newcomb | Anderson | McCormick, 201 Mission St, Suite 2000, San Francisco CA 94105 

direct: 415.230.8423 / main: 415.896.0300 / fax: 415.992.4319 

 

From: Dominic Molinari  

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 9:11 AM 

To: Kyle Manahan <kyle_manahan@newcomb.cc> 

Subject: FW: Mt. SAC PPM 

 

FYI- give me a call and let me know how I should proceed 

 

Dominic Molinari, P.E. 

Energy Engineer 

 

Newcomb|Anderson|McCormick 

415.230.8424 – Direct 

 

From: Jennifer Kamphuis [mailto:Jennifer.Kamphuis@sce.com]  

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 8:00 AM 

To: Dominic Molinari <Dominic_Molinari@newcomb.cc> 

Subject: Mt. SAC PPM 

 

Good morning Dominic, 
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I just sent the suspension letter for the Mt. Sac PPM. I need to update Powerclerk with the 

seller and installer info. Can you send it over to me please? 

 

Jennifer Kamphuis 

Program Manager, California Solar Initiative  

Southern California Edison 

626-302-0569 or PAX 20569 


